

Eliza Ayles
Roanoke, Virginia | (540) 312-3984 | eliza.ayles@live.longwood.edu
July 21st, 2023
[Social Worker]
[Title]
[Company]
[Street Address]
[City, ST ZIP CODE]
Dear [Social Worker]:
I am eager to apply for the available position of [position]. I am a Longwood class of ’23 graduate who has completed nearly 700 hours in the field throughout two internships. I am confident that I can be beneficial to your team.
My social work experiences include interning at Lunenburg Department of Social Services and Ward Transitional Services. At these placements, I was able to work with a variety of employees, including APS and CPS worker, case manage, service coordinator, and service facilitators. 
Additionally, I have been a server for nearly six years and have been able to see similarities between serving and the field of social work. I work to meet customer’s needs and can handle difficult situations. Overall, I feel with my background and experiences, I will be a good fit to your company. Thank you for taking the time to consider my application.
Sincerely,
Eliza Ayles


July 21st, 2023
To Whom It May Concern,

I am delighted to write this letter of recommendation for Eliza Ayles, who has been an outstanding member of our team at Brambleton Deli for the past 5.5 years. During this time, Eliza has demonstrated an exceptional work ethic, dedication, and versatility, making her an invaluable asset to our business.
Eliza initially joined our team as a host in 2018 and it was evident that she possessed a natural talent for delivering exceptional customer service. Her friendly and organized approach always makes for a positive first impression on our guests and sets the tone for their dining experience. As a server, Eliza consistently receives excellent feedback from our guests due to her ability to handle even the most challenging situations with grace. Eliza willingly takes on various other roles within our establishment whenever the need arises. For example, she seamlessly transitioned into the role of expo where she effectively communicated between the kitchen and front-of-house staff to help streamline service.
Throughout her time with us, Eliza has consistently displayed a strong commitment to the team and our customers while being a full-time student. She is always willing to go above and beyond, and her ability to adapt and excel in various roles makes her an indispensable member of our team.
In conclusion, I have no hesitation in recommending Eliza for any position she may pursue. Her dedication, versatility, and outstanding performance in every aspect have made a lasting impact on our business. I am confident that Eliza will bring the same level of enthusiasm and professionalism to any future opportunity.
Please feel free to reach out to me at (540) 353-4554 if you require any further information or have any questions.
Sincerely,

Charles Moore
Owner
Brambleton Deli

